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President’s message for July 2022 
 

The end of June and into July has been going great. 
 

The meat draws have been going extremely well for the summer months. Great job Tony Dekeyser and all 

of your volunteers that have stepped up to work the meat draw on Friday and Saturday. 
 

The building is continuing to get improved from updates to new signage, designated smoking area and 

kitchen improvements. The parking lot should hopefully be complete in July. 
 

A reminder that our Grand Opening is on August 27th and we are hoping for a large turn-out for the event. 
 

Sports are moving forward, we have three teams going to the Zone Golf.  
Friday night mixed league darts and the Monday men’s dart league should be looking for sign ups in 

August. Our new dart area has been set up very professionally, thank for to Billy Gilmour for all of his 

hard work and Peter Washburn for supplying and installing new throw lines. I’m looking forward to the 

fall starting dates. 
 

We are still trying to create fund raising events to let the Trillium Fund know that we appreciate all that 

they have done for us and for us to let them know can raise monies for our Legion 
 

I have an open door policy in which I encourage that any member with a question, suggestion or issue, 

please do not hesitate to call or email me. 
 

In comradeship, 
 

Rod Ingersoll 
President 
Cobourg Branch 133 
 

 

 
 

“They served till death!   Why not we?” 


